KANSAS CITY PUBLIC SERVICE
MOTOR TRANSPORT

COMPANY

728 DELAWARE STREET
KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

November 2, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas,

Dear Dr. Allen:

We have information that the convention of the
National Association of Basketball Coaches of the United
States will be held in Kansas City March 28-30, 1940,

We are writing you with reference to motor bus
trans portation for those attending the convention in tThe
hope that should you wish to take the party on a sight-
seaing tour, or conduct them in a body from one point of
the city to another, that we may be of service to your

convention delegates.

Our company also operates special chartered buses
for trips out-state in both Xansas and Missouri., Fort
Leavenworth, Excelsior Springs, Bagnell Dam, Topeka, and
Jefferson City are a few of the many points of interest,.

Buses of Kansas City Public Service lotor Transport
Company are of thse latest type, designed for comfort of
passengers and we will be glad of an opportunity to quote
rates should you contemplate any trip.

Yours truly,

S e

C. He Renick,
Passenger Agent.
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